
To help change the way our young drivers think about road safety, we are trialing a 

new customer service experience at the ‘Driver Assessment Centre’ (DAC) at 

Carseldine. 

 

As the centre is targeted towards young people, we’re asking for help to decorate  

the ‘DAC’ with artwork messages showing some of the most common driver 

distractions - an issue that kills and seriously injures new drivers (read up on top 

driver distractions at ‘Join the Drive’ on TMR website). 

 

Competition  

• 5 winning artworks will be displayed in the ‘DAC’ on pull-up banners (2150mm 

high x 850mm width) 

• Enter for your chance to win one of 5 $250 gift cards 

• Closing Date: Friday 21st April, 2017 

• For competition entry details go to: 

http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/Community-and-environment/Community-engagement/

Driver-assessment-competition 

 

To enter, send an image of your artwork along with a completed submission form to 

Carseldine_dac@tmr.qld.gov.au 

 

Closing date has been extended to encourage more entries to the competition - get 

your entry in as soon as possible for your chance to win 

 

Artwork Mural Competition 

Provide a great new look for the  

Driver Assessment Centre’ (DAC) 


